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March 12, 2015

Zach Hyde

Connecticut Office of Policy and Management
450 Capitol Avenue

Hartford, CT 06106

Re: Notice of Scoping for Milford Property Acquisition

Dear Mr. Hyde:

The Drinking Water Section of the Department of Public Health has reviewed the above-
mentioned project for potential impacts to any sources of public drinking water supply. This
project does not appear to be in a public water supply source water area; therefore, the Drinking
Water Section has no comments at this time.

Supervising Environmental Analyst
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Phone: (860) 509-7333 ¢ Fax: (860) 509-7359 « VP: (860) 899-1611
410 Capitol Avenue, MS#51WAT, P.O. Box 340308
Hartford, Connecticut 06134-0308
www.ct.gov/dph

O Public Hearh Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer




